Glendening, Susan@Waterboards

From: Amanda Morrison - NOAA Federal <amanda.morrison@noaa.gov=>

Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 12:42 PM

To: Glendening, Susan@Waterboards

Cc: kmurray@sfcjpa.org; Tess Byler; Matt Parsons (MParsons@valleywater.org); Bill

Springer (BSpringer@valleywater.org); Doug Titus; Schane, Tami@Wildlife; Brown,
Gregory G SPN; Joseph_Terry@FWS.gov; Lydon, Anniken@BCDC

Subject: Re: FW: July 2016 MMP uploaded to FTP site
Attachments: SF Cr MMP July 2016_compressed_NMFS comments.pdf
Kevin,

Please find NMFS's comments on the MMP incorporated into the document via comment bubbles. The nature of our
comments are mainly aimed at ensuring the MMP corresponds with the velocity refuge structure performance
monitoring requirements and expectations listed in the Terms and Conditions of the NMFS BO.

-Mandy

On Fri, Jul 8, 2016 at 11:07 AM, Glendening, Susan@Waterboards <susan.glendening@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:
> Kevin,

> | don't recall stating that the MMP is a living document. | may have

> said that it's possible to amend or modify the MMP after it's

> finalized, but that's not the same thing as a living document.

>

> Thank you,

> -Susan

>
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>
> From: kmurray@sfcjpa.org [kmurray@sfcjpa.org]

> Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 8:29 AM

> To: Glendening, Susan@Waterboards; morrison, amanda@noaa; Schane,
> Tami@Wildlife; Brown, Gregory G SPN; Joseph_Terry@FWS.gov; Lydon,

> Anniken@BCDC

> Cc: Tess Byler; Matt Parsons (MParsons@valleywater.org); Bill Springer

> (BSpringer@valleywater.org); Doug Titus

> Subject: RE: FW: July 2016 MMP uploaded to FTP site

>

> Hi All,

> As Susan mentioned in her email below, the MMP for the San

> Francisquito Creek Project dated July 2016 has been submitted to the

> RWQCB via upload to their FTP site. All of you received the last

> "official" version of the MMP, dated December 2015. The RWQCB

> requested that we update that version of the MMP to consider comments
> received from CDFW, USFWS, NMFS, COE, and BCDC. A subsequent April

> 2016 "working" version of the MMP was delivered to the RWQCB based on
> that request. The intent of our preparation and submittal to the
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